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JoM/1234/AP 
 

19th March 2014 
 

Dear Mr Dawson, 
 
Re: 2014/1925/INVALID – 3 Akenside Road, London, NW3 5BS 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 18th March 2014. As requested, and in order to validate our 
application, please find attached the following information: 
 

- Drawing no. 1234/AP 07 showing existing site context plan 
- Drawing no. 1234/AP 08 showing proposed site context plan 
- A completed form for Full Planning Permission  

 
I believe this type of application also attracts the higher fee of £195. We have already paid £172 
over the telephone and will therefore make another payment for the remaining £23. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
JO MAUDSLEY 
CHARLTON BROWN ARCHITECTS 
 
Enc.   


